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McGILL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF MUSIC
Dean - Dr. H. C. PERRIN 323 W. SHERBROOKE STREET

MONTREAL, 2]

Dear Col. Bovey,

Following our conversation over the 'phons this
morning, I send you particulars.

By advice of the French Cpnsul, Miss Yvette
Lamontagne, for several years a student at the Conservator ium and
for the past few years a member of the Staff of the Fagculty of

Music as a teacher of the 'eello, who proposes going to Paris next

month to pursue advanced study of her instrument for some months,

asks for an official letter from Sir Arthur Currie to enable her to
get a reduction on the French lindr sailing from New York on
February 25th.

Will you, if possible, obtain this for her, and have
it sent to her address, 9la Jeanne Mance Strest?

Yours very truly,

S0 T

Dean.




